
August 17, 1955

Dear Dr. Loedfson:

Thank you for your letter md cultures which urrived today in good
order. I am just about to leave teen briefly, but will examine the
cultures as soon as possible sfter I return, and will let you know if
anything interesting turns up.

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg
Professor of Genetics


